
I oppose HB-2004. This bill is not fair to property owners and does not uphold their rights as property 
owners.  
 

Jody Lindemann-Broker 

Duke Warner Realty 
1033 NW Newport Ave. 
Bend, OR  97701 
541-728-8182 
jody@dukewarner.com 
Licensed Realtor in the State of Oregon 
 
 
A link to the mandatory agency disclosure pamphlet is available here. 
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